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Oregon lead the way when it adopted Vote by Mail! It brought equity to the voting 

process by making it easier for everyone to vote. No need to take time off work or 

stand for hours in a polling line. Every eligible Oregonian votes when it is convenient 

for them, and the process is secure and reliable. As a parent, this voting format 

allows me to share the process with my children, something that is not easy or 

potentially possible with in person voting. It is important for future generations to see 

and eventually participate in the voting process.  

 

Oregon is a leader in voting rights equality. Please do not take that away! Keep Vote 

by Mail! 


